BRAY 1 WINTER INDOOR LEAGUE

The Bray Indoor League has now finished for 2014-15 indoor season and I hope that you enjoyed taking part in it
The entry forms will be out in July and they should me returned to me by September 5th 2015, which will enable me to send the fixture lists out before 22 September 
We hope to see you at some of the shoots during the summer and hope that we have good weather    
Good shooting to you all – I hope all you obtain the scores that you want during the summer season
All the best to you all
Marion and Dennis
PS, 
Do not forget the Bill Tucker Memorial Shoot on 4th May and the SCAS Junior World Archery 1440 Star and British Record Status Tournament on 11 July at Colchester.  Entry forms will be the County web site; also be at both Perris shops 
Dennis
 

